
 
From: Michelle Mullins   
Sent: Sunday, May 5, 2024 3:37 PM 
To: Mayor Rob Burton <Mayor@oakville.ca>; Town Clerks <TownClerk@oakville.ca> 
Subject: vote NO to “Sheridan College Special Policy Area & 4-as-of-right 
 
As a resident of  for the last 20 years, we are against this proposed bylaw changes to 
our neighbourhood. This would bring too much density to the area, and there is no infrastructure to 
support this. We love this neighbourhood for its close knit community feel. This amendment can 
only bring negative consequences for the entire town.  
 


